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UPDATES 

Thank you so much to everyone 

for helping our school to settle 

back into ‘normal’ school life 

again.  We have worked hard to 

ensure bubbles don’t cross and 

hand washing and sanitizing has 

become part of the timetable 

like maths and English! 

We continue to have staggered 

start and finish times and politely 

request that only one member of 

each family brings children to 

school and where children are 

old enough to walk up the drive 

themselves, please encourage 

them to do so, to allow for 

greater social distancing on the 

premises.  For all adults where 

you are not exempt from a 

mask, please continue to wear 

one on site and resect staff’s 

personal space and remain 2m 

apart when talking to them.  

Thank you. 

Please don’t forget we finish for                      

the EASTER HOLIDAYS on Thurs-

day 1st April  at normal time 

EYFS @BradleyGreenFS   Year 1 @BradleyGreenYr1   Year 

2  @Y2Bradley   Year 3  @Y3BradleyGreen     

Year 4 @Y4Bradleygreen Year 5 @BradleygreenY5     

Year 6 @y6bradleygreen  

EASTER LUNCH 

If your child has packed lunches and you would 

like them to have the Easter lunch on Thursday 1st 

April, please pay for one on parent pay. 

 

 

 

 

8.3.21—All children return to school 

15.4.21—Easter raffle tickets on sale 

19.3.21—Red Nose Day non uniform day/superheroes 

26.3.21—Year 6 Safe Squad in school 

1.4.21—Willow Wood Sponsored Bunny Hop 

1.4.21—Finish for Easter Holidays 



Respect Challenge Confidence Curiosity 

WILLOW WOOD BUNNY HOP 

On Thursday 1st April, we will be hopping to support Willow Wood Hospice in 

Ashton.  For a minimum sponsored donation of £1.50 (payable on parent 

pay later in the month) your child will be fundraising for a very worth while 

charity whilst also receiving a pair of bunny ears, opportunity to come to 

school in non uniform and a chocolate egg! 

More information and a sponsor form will follow later in the month 

 

RED NOSE DAY 2021 

On Friday 19th March, we will be helping to raise money 

for Comic Relief.  We are inviting all the children (and 

staff!) to come to school in non uniform or as a super 

hero!  It would also be great if the could think about 

their favourite jokes to share with their class—we’ll vote 

on them on the day and share the top jokes! 

Siblings 

Please can families 

with more than one 

child aim to drop off 

at the earliest time 

and collect at the  

latest time to ensure 

children are not                  

missing any learning 

Please do not arrive 

earlier than your slot 

or later to allow for 

social distancing 

Thank you for your                           

co-operation  

EASTER PRIZE RAFFLE 

We have some amazing Easter egg prizes available in 

this year’s raffle!  Tickets are £1 each, please pay either 

cash and send back with the ticket with your name on or 

pay on parent pay.  Additional tickets are available from 

the school office or just send a dojo!  All proceeds go to-

wards school fund.  Don’t forget to ask grandparents, 

aunts, uncles etc! 


